Perry, Jenna D.

From: Harry Lewis, Jr [hrlewisjr@lewispetroleum.com]

Sent: Friday, April 15, 2011 6:54 PM

To: Perry, Jenna D.

Cc: Brian & Kristin Lewis; 'Jerry Stapp'; tomelodge@hotmail.com
Subject: RE: P2 project final report due to FDEP

Attachments: Lewis Environmental P2 Final Report 4-15-2001.docx
Jenna,

Please find attached our P2 project final report. Thank you for your help throughout this process and for the education
we have received. This experience has made us a better, more responsible company and we are actively seeking to
educate our customers and the public on matters of used oil compliance.

Take care!
Sincere Regards,

Harry Lewis, Jr.

From: Perry, Jenna D. [mailto:Jenna.D.Perry@dep.state.fl.us]
Sent: Tuesday, April 05, 2011 1:34 PM

To: hrlewisjr@lewispetroleum.com

Subject: P2 project final report due to FDEP

Mr. Lewis,

This is a reminder that your P2 project final report was due to us by 3/26/11. Attached for your convenience is
the short form consent order that you signed in October. Details about the contents of the P2 final report can be
found in Exhibit 2, section D (pdf page 20). Please submit the final report to us no later than 4/15/11. If you
have any questions, please let me know.

Regards,
Jenna Perry
Environmental Specialist I1I - Hazardous Waste

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
office: 904-256-1674 | fax: 904-448-4362

The Department of Environmental Protection values your feedback as a customer. DEP Secretary Herschel T. Vinyard Jr. is
committed to continuously assessing and improving the level and quality of services provided to you. Please take a few
minutes to comment on the quality of service you received. Simply click on this link to the DEP Customer Survey. Thank
you in advance for completing the survey.




4/15/2011

Jenna Perry
Environmental Specialist III - Hazardous Waste
Florida Department of Environmental Protection

7825 Baymeadows Way, Suite B200
Jacksonville, FL. 32256-7590

RE:  Proposed Settlement of Lewis Environmental
1432 Cleveland Street, Jacksonville, FL. 32203
EPA/DEP ID: FLR 000 048 561
OCG File No.: 10-2610
Duval County - Hazardous Waste Program

Dear Ms. Perry,

This letter will serve as our final report regarding the P2 Project we agreed upon in
October of 2010.

In accordance with our agreement, the P2 Project was begun in late November and was
actually completed in late December 2010, 30 days ahead of schedule.

As indicated in our proposal, we contracted SunWorks Solar (a local Solar Power
Contractor) to install a 2,450 watt photovoltaic solar system. The cost for materials and
installation was $18,500.00, including tax (see attached invoice photo). It required 10 man
hours of senior management design and preparation time for the project, including design
and training relative to the operation of the system at a cost of $100.00/man hour. Our
total expenses relative to the P2 Project were $19,500.00.

The project was completed and has been functioning successfully for more than 3 months.
If you have any additional questions relative to the project please don’t hesitate to call.

Sincere Regards,

Harry R. Lewis, Jr
VP/COO0
HR Lewis Petroleum
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